
Notes from the Head Teacher
Dear Families,
Another year has passed already - it seems to have passed very 
quickly.
I thank you all for being a part of the wonderful community at 
Coulsdon and I wish you all a very happy holiday full of fun and rest.
We will see you in September.

Attendance Champions 
2024 - 2025

1st Place – Year 4: 96.27%
2nd Place – Year 6: 96.10%    
3rd Place – Year R: 95.80%    
4th Place – Year 3: 95.14%     
5th Place – Year 5: 95.02%     
6th Place – Year 1: 94.41%    
7th Place – Year 2: 94.03%    

Clubs
Due to some late changes re staffing, we will be finalising more 
clubs in September. Clubs are an important part of our school and 
we still hope to be running some sports clubs and a Spanish club 
once we finalise the details.

Reading in a Strange Place
This summer we encourage you and your children to take part in the 
National Reading Challenge at your local library; there are prizes for 
both individuals as well as for school. We would also like you to take 
photos of the different places you and your children have been 
reading and email them directly to Miss Bennett:
cbennett108@ccofe.uk

Reflection
The community at Coulsdon is very supportive and as some people 
move on, we wish them luck and hope that the Fruit of the Spirit 
flows through all that they do in their future adventures.

"But the fruit of the Spirit is love, joy, peace, patience, 
kindness, goodness, faithfulness, gentleness and self-

control"

Galatians 5:22-23

Reading Volunteers
We are blessed with reading volunteers in school who turn up on a 
weekly basis to hear the children read. The children really enjoy 
these sessions and reading aloud to an adult really helps their 
language development and fluency. I would like to thank all the 
reading volunteers for their hard work and commitment.

Volunteers
I would also like to thank all the adults who have volunteered 
throughout the year. Whether it is helping on trips, reading, 
running events, delivering clubs, or anything else - the time you 
give makes a huge difference to the school. Your kindness is very 
much appreciated by the staff and the children.

Continued………….



Dear Coulsdon,
Thank you all for seven wonderful Years please enjoy our song celebrating this amazing school. 
Have a fantastic summer!  From the Year 6 Leavers 2025

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1gaDZwi1QJk4Hkko5DuuPQgdNh423MpoS/view?usp=sharing

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1gaDZwi1QJk4Hkko5DuuPQgdNh423MpoS/view?usp=sharing

